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Friendly Reminders
March 30 – On-campus booster clinic 
from 9am-7pm at Alumni Hall. Please 
register in advance at https://www.axiom-
vaccinevault.com/CommunityInviteSel-
fReg?customerid=77156.
March 31 – Deadline to submit 2021-in-
curred claims for reimbursement from 
your Health Care Flex Spending Account.
April 1 – Join us at ’53 Commons for a 
$5 meal (breakfast, lunch or dinner, de-
pending on your shift). Remember: cash 
is not accepted, so bring your Dartmouth 
ID and a credit or debit card, or put mon-
ey on your ID card. 
April 2 – Annual Pond Skim at the Dart-
mouth Skiway.

A special thanks to Custodian Allen Severance and Quality 
Assurance Coordinator Laurie Tostenson for sharing these 
beautiful photos.  

Staff Kudos

THANK YOU to all Campus Services employees who participated in the latest 
DEI engagement sessions. We continue to make great progress and will soon 
communicate our next steps. Meanwhile, it's awesome to have so many staff 
recognized in this week's newsletter. Fantastic job, everyone!

How to Add $ to Dart ID Card

Spring Barbeque!
Our Culture of Caring Committee is 
pleased to announce a spring barbeque 
to be held May 12 from 11:30am - 2pm. 
Events for all three shifts will be hosted 
by Blood's Catering with delicious food 
including pulled pork sliders, beef brisket, 
BBQ boneless chicken breasts, grilled 
vegetable kabobs and much, much more! 
More details and location will follow, but 
mark your calendars now!

See more kudos on page 2

Please note that cash is not accepted at 
any Dartmouth dining facility. However, 
it's easy to purchase meal plans with 
dollars put on your Dart ID card. This can 
be done via the GET website. Through 
GET, funds will be auto-deducted from 
the balance on your card every time you 
purchase a meal. 
More details are available on the Dart-
Card Office website. Credit and debit 
cards may also be used to purchase 
meals at all dining facilities.  

"I want to let you know that Ethan Hudson, who 
is tasked with facilities troubleshooting and main-
tenance at the Hood, is doing an outstanding job. 
Ethan is conscientious, responds promptly to my 
questions about building issues, informs me of is-
sues that I’m not aware of, thinks ahead to prevent 
systems problems, and is very energetic and pro-
active in his approach. It is very reassuring to me, 
as the person managing the security of the art col-
lection housed at the museum, to know that Ethan 
is on our team, and can effectively problem-solve 
issues that could put the collection at risk. We are 
lucky to have him and grateful for all his work on 
our behalf."
Steve Perkins
Security/Buildings Manager, Hood Museum

To Paul White, Science Facilities Building Mainte-
nance Worker in Burke...
"It was lovely to see you this morning, as always, 
you greeted and worked with a smile.  Thank you 
for addressing the sensors of the main office lights, 
Burke 102. The lights have not gone off since I saw 
you this am at 06:40.  Since it is 07:20 now and the 
lights are still on, we have a winner.  
Our department greatly appreciates all you do for 
us. You are quick to assist in any way you can, no 
matter what. You are always professional and kind 
to all, faculty, staff, students, so thank you!"
Michelle Swanson
Chemistry Department Administrator
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"A huge THANK YOU to Painter Darren McGowan! I can’t say enough how much we 
appreciate Darren for his work here at Tuck! His dedication and the care he takes of all 
Tuck Facilities goes unsurpassed! His fine workmanship and painting skills are show-
cased throughout all of Tuck, he takes pride in his work and truly cares about the out-
come. Darren is very personable and funny and always goes the extra mile, and every-
one loves him! Darren is always a team player he jumps right in and helps wherever 
needed, we are so lucky to have him here at Tuck and I can’t imagine Tuck without him!  
Please share, thank you!"
Shelley K. Wirasnik
Events & Facilities Director, Tuck School of Business

"I’ve seen some of your staff out picking up trash around campus and I just wanted to 
say they are doing a great job. Transitioning from winter to spring is always a messy 
time of the year on campus and the work they are doing makes the campus look 100% 
better. A sincere “Thank You” and a “Job Well Done” to all of those involved."
Randy S Brown
Event Coordinator, Conferences and Events

"I am writing to express by gratitude and thanks for Work Process Administrator Michelle 
Kekevian’s help! 
I am working with a student who has some significant  health issues and is on campus 
over break. Earlier in the week, I contacted Res Ops and the Sustainability Office to see 
if I could find a microwave for this student’s room. Michelle could not have been more 
gracious and kind!! She said if Sustainability didn’t have any she would see what she 
could do, and by the next morning, there was a microwave found, and being cleaned up!
Michelle also offered to have it delivered to the student’s room. I know the student is 
grateful, and having the microwave will make life better for her.
Thanks to Michelle (and her team) so very much, for doing good!!"
Beth Rosenberger
Dietitian/Nutritionist, Dartmouth Dining

"From faculty in all our schools who have adapted classroom and lab experiences to 
staff in [FO&M] who’ve kept spaces clean, getting through this winter has been a team 
effort. Thank you for everything you’ve done to keep the Dartmouth community safe 
and healthy."
See the video, "To Dartmouth Faculty and Staff: Thank you".
From the Communications Office

Staff Kudos!

"I just wanted you to know that [Kevin Noyes who does] custodial work on the fourth 
floor of Silsby is doing a fantastic job!
Thank you so much."
Julie Gilman
Anthropology department administrator


